
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Heaster, ChrisChris.Heaster@admin.sc.gov

Date: 9/15/2016 5:09:18 PM
Subject: Re: VPN token

Ok! Monday is fine 


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 15, 2016, at 5:08 PM, Heaster, Chris <Chris.Heaster@admin.sc.gov> wrote:


Richele,
 
I was unable to activate your VPN token, because that email was for a “soft” token for your iPhone, which is an 
app we download to your iPhone that generates VPN passcodes.  The token I was given for you is a physical 
token and requires a different activation.   I’m out tomorrow, so I’ll have to follow-up with you on Monday.
 
Chris
 
Chris Heaster
Information Resource Consultant II, Agency Computing Support Services, Division of Technology Operations
Division of Technology
 
The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1200 Senate St. Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9888 | (803) 622-4916 mobile
 
The South Carolina Department of Administration (Admin) serves the citizens of South Carolina and agency partners by leading 
innovative efforts to provide secure, cost-effective, responsive and standardized services.
 
Need Support?
(803) 896-0001 | (800) 922-1367 toll free | servicedesk@admin.sc.gov
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